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Sarah Borrell

From: Sarah Borrell
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 10:34 AM
To: 'rose3948@comcast.net'
Subject: 8710 Stonebridge Trail N, Stillwater
Attachments: Watson_Inspection_7-20-22 (1).pdf; SSTS Permit-197951.PDF

Hi Rose, 
 
Per your request, please see attached records for the subject property regarding the Subsurface Sewage Treatment 
System (‘septic system’). Please let me know if there is anything else we can help with. 
 
Best, 
-Sarah 
Sarah Borrell | Sr. Environmental Specialist 
Washington County Department of Public Health & Environment 
14949 62nd Street North, Stillwater, MN 55082 
651-430-6692 
 
A great place to live, work and play…today and tomorrow 
 


